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Senator Elaine Phillips Visits Little Sponges Daycare In Westbury
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Senator Elaine Phillips recently visited Little Sponges Daycare in Westbury to read to

preschool students.

“Thank you to Athena Castro and Little Sponges Daycare for inviting me to read to the

preschool students – it was truly an honor,” Senator Elaine Phillips said. “Daycare centers like

Little Sponges lay the foundation for our children’s education through interactive, fun

programs and activities.”

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/elaine-phillips/landing

